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Procedural Notice Number 2 of 2019 (PN 02/2019) 

Subject of this Procedural Notice Clarification of Index Rate for 2019 

Applicability of this Procedural Notice This notice applies to all PIs & for the information of HIPs and HIIPs  

Purpose of this Procedural Notice To advise on the index rate for 2018 

Authorized by Saleh Al Hashimi, Advisor CEO Office, Dubai Health Insurance Corporation 

Drafted by Ali F. Lutfi, Dubai Health Insurance Corporation 

Publication date 24th January 2019 

This document replaces Not applicable 

This document has been replaced by Not applicable 

Effective date of this Procedural Notice Immediately upon publication 

Grace period for compliance Not applicable 

 

Preamble 

There seems to be confusion on the index rate for 2019 and the impact of the Patient support programs 

(BASMAH & HCV) on the index rate. This procedural notice intends to clarify that effective January 1st 2019 the 

index rates for PIs is their existing submitted index rate in the year of 2018 in addition to AED 37 + VAT for the 

support programs. 

 

This is applicable to all new and renewed policies effective January 1st 2019. This is not a new notification, or an 

update; but a reiteration and clarification of the index rate for 2019, this applies to all facilitation agreements as 

well.  


